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Events that have taken place this week 
 
End of year exams for Y12 concluded 
Y10 work experience places have been finalised 
Careers Information Day: ​Friday 29​th​ June was a careers information and guidance day for all 
students. Students were asked to attend school in Business dress in preparation for completing 
mock interviews with employers. Students completed a range of activities to gain a greater 
understanding of important aspects: interview tips, money management, CV writing, careers in 
Engineering, and UCAS applications. Y12 had a talk from one of our employer partners, MPM. 
Various employer partners came into school to lead mock interviews with students and provide 
feedback on their interview performance. Our employer partners commented on the high 
standard of the student interviews and students were immaculately presented. Here is a 
selection of photographs from the day 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

RS Titan Component Truck ​-​ The RS Titan Components Truck visited the UTC on Tuesday 
27​th​ June. The truck contained an exciting exhibition and interactive displays which highlighted 
the whole range of engineering disciplines. All our students had the opportunity to participate in 
this event.  Students were able to see the vast array of components and products that RS 
supplies and students especially enjoyed using the virtual head set. 

 
 
Diversity Awareness day: ​Students took part in diversity awareness day on Thursday 28​th 
June. As part of this day, lessons had a diversity theme and students experienced a range of 
activities to raise awareness of diversity and respect for all. Students and staff signed a ‘we 
respect diversity’ pledge at lunchtime, which will be displayed in the school. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming dates and key notices: 

 

 
● Monday 2nd July staff training half day. You will depart at 12:00pm and staff 

training will commence from 12:30pm. 
● Saturday 7th July – New Yr10 induction day if you would like to volunteer to help 

on this day please see Mr Berry, Mr Ellis or Ms. Dean. 
● Monday 23rd July: 96% attendance trip to Alton Towers. Letters are being 

distributed on Monday 
● Monday 23rd July Y10 and Y12 awards evening from 6:30pm. A letter will follow 

with the details for this event. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


